
 
 

Intermediate Clarifier Trough Rehabilitation 
Project No. 2022024 

 
 
August 15, 2025 
 
 
ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
 
 
TO ALL BIDDERS 
 
The following revision shall be made to the Contract Documents: 
 
The bid form has been update to correct the project name and number. 
 
Midwest Fabricators and Protectolite Composites, Inc. have been added to the list of accepted 
FRP trough manufacturers.   
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Proposal.  Failure to do so 
may constitute grounds for rejection of your Bid. 
 
 
 
 
Shaun Armistead, P.E. 
Project Manager 
Metropolitan Sewerage District of Buncombe County, NC 


